
 
 
June 22, 2020 
 
Re: Initial Health Assessment  
 
The Department of Health Care Services requires all Primary Care Physicians to complete an Initial 
Health Assessment (IHA) for all newly enrolled Medi-Cal members within the first 120 days of the 
member’s enrollment with the plan.  
 
In an effort to assist providers in complying with this requirement, KHS has now added a downloadable 
list of IHA eligible members to the Provider Practice section of your Dashboard. The list is available 
under the MCAS tab where you can export the list into Excel. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-
664-5000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jake Hall 
Provider Network Manager 


